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Dr. James Calleroz White                       	
The William M. Street Leadership Chair          

F R O M  O U R  L E A D E R S H I P

It is with great pleasure that I congratulate the Class of 2017. On June 2, Collegiate hosted 
its 101st Graduation at St. Matthews Baptist Church. Fifty-six graduates received their 
diplomas and became official members of the Collegiate Alumni Association, joining 
1,600 women and men all around the globe.
 
We are so proud of all the members of the Class of 2017, a class that is comprised of 
writers, engineers, academic scholars, visual artists, performing artists, athletes, global 
travelers, community activists and entrepreneurs. Thirteen percent of the class was 
recognized by the National Merit Scholarship Corporation, including three National Merit 
Finalists who will attend Bradley University, Colorado College and Stanford University. A 
number of student athletes will play Division I, II and III intercollegiate sports at schools 
that include Claremont McKenna College, Bates College, Loyola University Chicago, 
University of Louisville, Oberlin College and Centre College to name a few. Additionally, 
one of our thespians will continue to perform on stage at the collegiate level at The Hartt 
School at the University of Hartford. 

 
The Class of 2017 represents the first graduating class of 
Collegiate’s second century which was celebrated with a steel 
beam signing by members of the Class of 2017 and their first-
grade buddies following the 2016 Convocation. Their signatures 
cover a structural steel beam that now connects the visual arts 
floor with the performing arts floor in the newly constructed 
arts facilities, The Brown Arts Center. 
 
This class experienced a few campus transformations during 
their time as Collegiate students, but nothing as significant as 
the Second Century Construction Project. The two new facilities 
that add 50,000 square feet are scheduled to open in August 
in time for the start of the 2017-18 school year. The Dan and 
Frances Street Learning Commons, The Thornton Family Dining 
Commons and the Owsley Brown Family Performing and Visual  
Arts Center will take teaching and learning to a new level in the 
arts, library, research, technology and design spaces. 
 

Our Second Century Campaign has raised over $15 million of its $20 million dollar goal. 
I invite you to join us on this transformative journey and support Collegiate in its second 
century. Please take time to visit our campus this summer and see our newly unified 
campus--a campus that now connects all of our buildings from Lower School to Upper 
School. 
 
While the construction is wrapping up this summer, faculty, staff and administration will 
be busy co-teaching at The School of St. Jude, our partner school in Tanzania, facilitating 
language and cultural immersion studies with our students in Cuba and France and 
participating in workshops and training to further their commitment to longlife learning. 
Collegiate’s continued dedication to professional development is what makes our faculty 
and staff among the best in the country!
 
Once again, congratulations to the Class of 2017! We wish you much success in college 
and beyond.
 
Sincerely,
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Class of 2017
College Acceptances and Matriculation

The University of Alabama at Birmingham, The University of Alabama in Huntsville, The University of Alabama, Allegheny College, American University, 
Appalachian State University, The University of Arizona, Auburn University, Augustana College, Babson College, Barnard College, Bates College, Bellarmine 
University, Belmont University, Berry College, Boston College, Bradley University, Butler University, California Polytechnic State University, San Luis Obispo, Case 
Western Reserve University, The Catholic University of America, Centre College, College of Charleston, University of Cincinnati, Claremont McKenna College, 
Clemson University, University of Colorado at Boulder, Colorado College, Colorado State University, Columbia College Chicago, University of Dayton, Denison 
University, DePaul University, DigiPen Institute of Technology, Drexel University, Eckerd College, Elon University, Emory University, Florida Gulf Coast University, 
Florida Southern College, University of Florida, Fordham University, Furman University, Georgia Institute of Technology, The University of Georgia, Gettysburg 
College, Hampden-Sydney College, Hanover College, University of Hartford, High Point University, Hope College, University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign, 
Indiana University at Bloomington, University of Indianapolis, Ithaca College, Keio University, University of Kentucky, Lindenwood University, University 
of Louisville, Loyola Marymount University, Loyola University Chicago, Loyola University Maryland, Loyola University New Orleans, Manchester University, 
Marquette University, Marymount Manhattan College, Miami University, Oxford, University of Miami, Michigan State University, Middlebury College, University 
of Mississippi, Missouri State University, Muskingum University, New York University, Northeastern University, Nova Southeastern University, Oberlin College of 
Arts and Sciences, Occidental College, Ohio University, Ohio Wesleyan University, University of Oregon, Pace University, New York City, Pomona College, Purdue 
University, Randolph College, Randolph-Macon College, Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute, University of Richmond, Roanoke College, Rollins College, Roosevelt 
University, Saint Louis University, Samford University, San Diego State University, Santa Clara University, The University of Scranton, Soka University of America, 
Sophia University, University of South Carolina, University of Southern California, University of Southern California, Southern Methodist University, Southwestern 
University, Spalding University, Stanford University, Stetson University, Swarthmore College, The University of Tampa, Temple University, Texas Christian University, 
The University of Texas, Austin, Thomas More College, Transylvania University, Tulane University, Valparaiso University, University of Vermont, Villanova University, 
Virginia Tech, University of Virginia, University of Virginia’s College at Wise, Warren Wilson College, Washington and Lee University, Washington University in 
St. Louis, University of Washington, Western Kentucky University, Wheaton College MA, University of Wisconsin, Madison, Wittenberg University, The College of 
Wooster, Wright State University, Xavier University

Bold indicates Matriculation

Row 1 (L-R)	
Townes Good	
Isobel Steenrod	
Ellery Thompson	
Sarah Carter Levitch	
Melissa Vaz-Ayes	
Molly Speth	
Lilly Walton	
Gracie Parish	
Olivia Anderle	
Murphy van der Velde
Ellie Prince	
Tina Gao	
Charles Bessen

Row 2 (L-R)
Greta Levine
Kacey Wheeler
Paige McClellan
Caroline Atlas
Caroline Cox
Hallie Whiting
Rose Marie Wheeler
Ann Boyer
Pasqualina Fox-Mina
Elliott Jay
Regan Kommor
Farrah Staebell

Natalie Lowen
Ryoka Hirasawa

Row 3 (L-R)
Jacob Hoffmann
Joey Sulzer
Jackson Geer
Mirza Ugarak
Jake Hendrix
Holt Smith
Cade Colvin
Will Stern
George Merhoff

Blake Vogel
Isaac Kueber
Vicente Cabrera
William Doyle
Cameron Wheeler
Derek Babbage

4th Row (L-R)
Will Hunter
Tate Austin
Alex Hertzman
Barrett Myers
Jordan Aberson

Parker Duff
Ryan McDaniel
Nathaniel Foye
David Martin
Evan Konnerman
Nayaab Grewal
Jake Spears
Paris Geis
Jack Singleton
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Welcome to College: Class of 2017
 By Jim McGuire, Assistant Head of School & Director of College Counseling
 
Those of us in college counseling really do have the best gig on campus. Every year we get to work closely 
with students, help them craft their own unique stories and walk alongside them as they make their way 
through one of the first major transitions in their lives. For us in the College Counseling office, graduation 
always brings a series of mixed emotions because of the close-knit relationships that we have built with our 
students. We are excited to watch our graduates head off to new places and new adventures, but we are 
also sad to see them leave. This year is no different. For me personally, this year tugs on my heart a bit more, 

because I began my time at Collegiate at the same time our 
2017 graduates were entering the Upper School. We were 
freshmen together. We figured things out together. We 
began our time in the Upper School filled with questions 
and we worked through those as we moved through the 
grade levels. True, this class is a special one to me, but this 
class has also left a lasting and positive mark on all in our 
school community.
 
Over the past four years, this group of graduates grew 
into accomplished scholars, celebrated athletes, shining 
stars on stage, award winning artists and, above all else, 
the best of role models for our student body. They did all 
of this while keeping their relationships with each other 
at the center of their experience here at Collegiate. This 
group grew close to one another, loved one another 
and supported one another through all of the ups 
and downs that high school can bring. No matter the 

topic of conversation or what was unfolding in their individual lives, the class of 2017 showed each other 
unconditional acceptance and love--two things our world could use more of these days. This created an 
atmosphere where they could be their true selves, voice their thoughts and opinions freely and not feel 
shamed or judged for their perspectives. The way they treated and supported one another transferred into 
the college process by allowing each person the freedom to explore and discover the perfect college match. 
This class was there for each other every step along the way.
 
Oh, the places this class will go! Our 2017 graduates had an incredibly successful process this admissions 
cycle. They were admitted at an extremely high rate compared to their peers around the country (84% 
to early admissions programs and 77% overall). Those acceptances have the 56 graduates headed to 45 
different colleges and universities in 20 different states all over the country with two students heading 
overseas for their undergraduate work. Ninety percent are headed outside the state of Kentucky. Three 
students will defer their enrollment for one year and take on inspiring and formative gap year experiences. 
While the South/Southeast continues to be an attractive geographical location for our graduates, the 
Midwest tied it for popularity, and the West, New England and Mid Atlantic were not far behind.
 
It is important to note that our graduates would not have these amazing opportunities if it were not for their 
own hard work and ownership, the love and encouragement of their families, the brilliant work of our faculty 
and, of course, the unconditional and unending support of their classmates. Class of 2017, it has been an 
amazing four years...you will be missed.



A R O U N D  C O L L E G I A T E
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Special thanks to our Faculty/Staff
 
Collegiate would like to extend a heartfelt thanks to the 
following faculty/staff members who are departing from 
our school. We thank them for their many years of service 
and dedication to making Collegiate such a wonderful 
place! They will be truly missed!
 

Oliver Johnson Wins the 56th 
Kindergarten Derby
Collegiate hosted the 56th running of its Kindergarten 
Derby on Thursday, May 4, 2017. The Collegiate 
community gathered together in the Mary Rodes 
Lannert Athletic Center (to shelter from the rain) to 
watch the school’s Kindergarten jockeys compete with 
their hobby-horses in hopes of winning the blanket of 
roses created by fellow students.
 
Senior boys escorted the official Derby Festival Queen 
and her court around the track. Proceeding the race 
was a parade of Lower School students dressed to 
the theme, “Louisville on the Move.” Jockeys were 
led to the starting gate by Warren Nagel ’28, 2016 
Kindergarten Derby winner.
 
Congratulations to Oliver Johnson '29 for winning 
the Kindergarten Derby aboard Classic Empire. Reece 
Davidoff '29 placed second on McCraken and Jude 
Wicking '29 showed on Irap. Congratulations to all of 
our Kindergarten jockeys!

Lynne Age
Admissions Office Coordinator
 
Geoff Campbell
Associate Head of School
Director of Alumni Engagement
 
Katie Davidoff
Admissions Counselor
 
Nancy Diaz-Metz
First Grade Instructor
 
Victor Hernandez
Lower and Middle School Spanish
 
Christine Hutchins
Chinese Instructor
 

Amazons and Titans Commit to Play Intercollegiate Athletics
 
Congratulations to the following graduates from the Class of 2017 who have committed to play 
intercollegiate athletics next year at their respective colleges and universities.
 
Caroline Cox		  Claremont-McKenna College (CA)	 Tennis
William Doyle		  Randolph College			   Lacrosse
Nayaab Grewal		 Centre College				    Lacrosse
Regan Kommor		 University of Alabama-Birmingham	 Soccer
Evan Konermann	 Loyola University (IL)			   Soccer
David Martin		  Oberlin College				   Lacrosse
Ryan McDaniel		  University of Alabama-Huntsville	 Basketball
Will Stern		  Bates College				    Lacrosse
Cameron Wheeler	 University of Louisville			   Soccer
Mirza Ugarak		  Spalding University			   Soccer

 We wish them the best of luck next year!

Laura Morgan
Upper School Biology
 
Janice Mulligan
Middle School Science
 
Margie Savoye
Director of Admission and 
Enrollment Management
 
Courtney Ward
Upper School Chemistry
 
Becca Weible
Lower School Reading 
Specialist

Cameron Wheeler '17, Chad Wozniak and Regan 
Kommor '17

Emily Johnson, Oliver Johnson '29 and Tim Johnson Lower School Parade George Merhoff '17, Murphy van der Velde'17 and William Doyle '17
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If you are headed to New York City this summer, depending on your timing, you may be able to see Sam Parker’s 
artwork on display. The Upper School sophomore earned a National Gold Key in the National Scholastic Art 
Competition and is headed there to proudly showcase her work in June. Students in every division had success in 
the arts and academic competitions this year. We welcomed our first Lower School Quick Recall Team and the Middle 
School qualified for the state Robotics Competition for the first time in the school’s history. Our Upper School Mock 
Trial Team placed second in the state, and the number of students that were recognized as AP Scholars more than 
doubled since last year! Our fabulous students’ successes are highlighted across each division below.
 
Lower School - Fourth and fifth-grade students participated in the Math Olympiad Team, which ended the season 
with one student finishing in the top 2%, seven students finishing in the top 10%, and seven students finishing in 
the top 20% of 150,000+ students  internationally. Six students were selected to the Kentucky All State Children’s 
Chorus and the Lower School had one student who advanced to the National History Bee in Atlanta this past June. 
This year was the inaugural year for the Lower School Quick Recall Team. Students competed at the District Level 
and look forward to expanding next year. One first-grade student earned second place in the statewide KET Creative 
Writing Contest and was honored by KET in his homeroom!
 
Middle School - The Middle School Robotics Team qualified for the state competition for the first time in the 
school’s history and placed 11th in the state robot performance competition! A Middle School student represented 
Collegiate at the state Spelling Bee and finished in fourth place overall in Kentucky. Three students received first, 
second and third place honors in the French Language competition of the Kentucky World Language Association's 
World Language Showcase. The Middle School celebrated four students who advanced to the National History 
Bee in Atlanta and one of those students earned first place in the regional 8th grade competition. The Scholastic 
Art Awards is the oldest and most prestigious art competition in the country, and one Silver Key winner and 
three Honorable Mention award winners were recognized this year. The Model United Nations Team received 
Delegation of Excellence recognition and Outstanding Resolution Packet recognition. One student was recognized as 
Outstanding Speaker and one student was recognized as Outstanding Delegate. The Middle School launched the first 
Kentucky Youth Assembly team this year, received Delegation of Excellence honors and one student was recognized 
as Outstanding Delegate. The Governor’s Cup Team earned first place for Quick Recall in the district competition 
and second place for Future Problem Solvers in the district competition. Two students received first place overall in 
the district for the individual mathematics and language arts written competition. Two students were selected for the 
Kentucky All State Children’s Chorus. 

Upper School  - The Mock Trial Team advanced to 
the state championship round and ended the season 
as the state runner-up! One student earned Witness 
of the Year honors and one student earned Attorney 
of the Year honors. All three National Merit Semi 
Finalists were selected as National Merit Finalists. 
Forty-one students were recognized by the College 
Board as AP Scholars, ten were recognized as AP 
Scholars with Honor, 18 were recognized as AP 
Scholars with Distinction, and four were recognized 
as National AP Scholars. Honors ceremonies were 
held to celebrate and induct students into the 
National Honor Society, Cum Laude Society, Mu 
Alpha Theta, National Art Honors Society, and 
National Honor Society for Spanish, Chinese 
and French World Languages. The Upper School sent a delegation to the Kentucky Youth Assembly conference at 
the capitol chambers in Frankfort. Collegiate’s delegation was awarded a certificate for Delegation of Excellence and 

Student Success Stories: Academics and Arts 2016-17
By Tracie Catlett, Assistant Head of School for Academic Affairs & Director of Admission

From left: Upper School Math Team members: Jacquelyn Kim '18, Tina Gao 
'17, Cal LeDoux '20, Walker Greenwald '19, Tuan Nguyen '18 and Julia Kim '19
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one student received the Outstanding Delegate award. The Model United Nations Team presented a proposal to 
the Model UN Conference and one student was chosen as Chief of Staff for KUNA. In the Kentucky World Language 
Association's World Language Showcase, three students received top 10% in the state honors and three students 
received top 15% in the state honors. One student received first place and one student received third place overall in 
the Spanish Language competition portion in addition to two students receiving recognition in the Chinese Language 
competition. For the fourth year in a row, the Math Team finished the season in second place out of nearly 30 public, 
private and parochial schools in the region (1st place overall private schools in Louisville). One student earned 
first place overall in the region and one student earned ninth place overall in the region. Eleven students earned 
recognition for finishing the season in the top ten in their grade level. Two teams from the Young Entrepreneurs 
Club advanced to the regional competition of the Lieutenant Governor’s Startup Pitch Competition at WKU. One 
team earned third place overall in the pitch portion of the competition. The Governor’s Cup Team earned a district 
championship in the Future Problems Solvers competition and a 1st individual finish in the individual mathematics 
competition. The Science Olympiad Team competed at the regional level and qualified for the state competition. 
Second place medals were earned by two students for the Chemistry Lab event at the regional level. Two students 
were selected for the 2016 Governor’s School for the Arts and four students were selected for the Governor’s 
Scholars Program. One National Gold Key award was earned by a student in the National Scholastic Arts Awards. 
Three Gold Key awards,  two Silver Key awards, and five Honorable Mention awards were earned by students in the 
Regional Scholastic Art Awards competition. Congratulations to all of our students for representing Collegiate at 
the district, regional, state and national levels!

Collegiate Hosts Honors Day Award Ceremonies

Each year, all three divisions host an Honors Day to celebrate the academic, artistic and athletic 
achievements of its students. Congratulations to our 2016-17 award winners:

LOWER SCHOOL

The Lower School Math Award		  Alex Heironimus		
The Golden Pen Award			   Caroline Soergel
The Lower School Science Award		  Beckett Kim		
The Lower School Music Award		  Clara Hudson	 	
The Lower School Art Award		  Norah Masri		
The Lower School Technology Award	 Max LeDoux
The Lower School World Language Award	 Quinn Arradondo
Mary Rodes Nash History Award		  Charlotte Conn		
The Lower School Physical		  Eva Martin
    Education Award			   Ehren Kincaid
The Lower School Head of School’s Award	 Harper Hall
The Lower School Alumni School Spirit Prize	 Rachel Disney	

Tiffany Bridgewater and Harper Hall  '24MIDDLE SCHOOL

English Award				    Eli Beck
Louis McGalliard Smith Writing Award	 Elizabeth Hellman
Sarah Kelly Beard Prize for Creative Writing	 Ava Johnson
Art Award				    Annabelle Davis
Drama Award				    Gus Boden
Young Artist Award			   Benjamin Burke
Dorothy S. Gilsdorf Vocal Music Award	 Hannah Mutumbo
Instrumental Music Award		  Grant Foley
Chinese Prize				    Ayanda Sutu
French Prize				    Molly Stevens
Spanish Prize				    Alex Brehm

History/Global Studies Award		  Gus Boden
Lucille Edwards Crosby Middle		  Laila Hayes-Walker
    School Mathematics Award
Mathematics Award			   Grant Foley
Science Award				    Benjamin Burke
Athletic - 7th grade			   Eris Kincaid
					     Zacaria Nouri
Athletic - 8th grade			   Laila Hayes-Walker
					     Koa Waggoner
Gaunt Cup - 6th grade			   Masha Shtapova  		
					     Woodford Ragland
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MIDDLE SCHOOL (cont.)

Character & Citizenship - 6th grade		  Gillen Howard 
					     Ryan Anderle
Character & Citizenship - 7th grade		  Lucy Johnson
					     Jack Salamon
Character & Citizenship - 8th grade		  Lauren Erwin
					     William Rue
Middle School Effort and Achievement	 Sachin Sukumar
Most Improved Student Award		  Nathan Disney
Middle School Leadership Award		  Krista Wheeler

Middle School Leadership Award		  Ben Burke
Middle School Student Progress Award, 6th	 Jane Moore
Middle School Student Progress Award, 7th	 Nina Coomes
John Herzfeld Award			   Calder Beasley
Arnold E. Holtberg Award			  Ayanda Sutu
The Elizabeth Stirling Tate Award		  Molly Stevens
Alumni School Spirit Prize			  Tenley Soergel
Middle School Head of School Award	 Bailey Hendrix

UPPER SCHOOL

Smith College Book Award		  Elle Summerfield
University of Kentucky Book Award	 Caroline Brehm
University of Louisville Yarmuth Book Award	 Rachel Horowitz
University of Michigan College Book Award	 Hallie Burke
Rhodes College Book Award		  Ethan Essex
Washington and Lee University Book Award	 Henry Stites
Dartmouth College Book Award		  Elle Summerfield
Yale Book Award				   Umar Nasim
Princeton University Book Award		  Claire Foley
Harvard Book Award			   Jacquelyn Kim
The John A. McCarthy Prize		  Molly Speth
The Carolyn Morgan - Spirit of Creativity	 Jacob Hoffmann
    Award
Lampton Cup				    Ellie Prince
Class of 1986 Award			   Melissa Vaz-Ayes
The MacKelcan Award			   Will Stern
DAR Good Citizen Recognition		  Blake Vogel

Upper School Citizenship Award
Olivia Anderle, Caroline Atlas, Caroline Cox, Will Hunter,
Sarah Carter Levitch, Ellie Prince, Blake Vogel, Kacey Wheeler

The Nancy Clark Character Matters Award	 Melissa Vaz-Ayes
Marilyn Foulke Community Service Award	 Kacey Wheeler
The Lee Wilton Davis International Studies	 Jake Hendrix
    Award		

ENGLISH
Ninth Grade English Prize			  Anna Alphenaar
Tenth Grade English Award		  Jenna McPeek
Twelfth Grade English Award		  Ellie Prince
Flexner Creative Writing Award		  Ellery Thompson
Henry Septimus Gray Speech Award	 Molly Speth

FINE ARTS	
The Campbell Drama Award		  Sarah Carter Levitch	
Class of 1932 Art Prize			   Ellery Thompson
Instrumental Award			   Melissa Vas-Ayes

HISTORY	
Ninth Grade History Prize			   Eleanor McLaughlin
Tenth Grade History Prize			   George Downs

US History Prize				    Lilly Bessen
US History Scholar Award			  Caroline Atlas

MATH	
Ninth Grade Math Award			   Cal Relish
Tenth Grade Math Award			   Julia Kim
Eleventh Grade Math Award		  Tuan Nguyen
Twelfth Grade Math Award		  Tina Gao

SCIENCE	
Honors Biology Award			   Anna Alphenaar
Honors Chemistry Award			   Cal LeDoux
Collegiate Physics Award			   Elle Summerfield
    Funded by the family of Garth M. Beache
Bausch & Lomb Science			   Umar Nasim
Upper School Science Award		  Melissa Vaz-Ayes

WORLD LANGUAGE	
Upper School French Award		  George Merhoff
Upper School Spanish Award		  Caroline Cox
Upper School Chinese Award		  David Martin

ATHLETICS
Inner Fire Award-Class of 97 Sports Prize	 Nay Kaw
Burgess Davis Sportsmanship Award	 Jack Singleton
Alumni Association Athletic Award		 Regan Kommor
					     Will Stern

IRON AMAZON AWARD			   	
Caroline Atlas, Tina Gao, Regan Kommor, Sarah Carter Levitch, 
Paige McClellan, Molly Speth, Kacey Wheeler

IRON TITAN AWARD
William Doyle, Nayaab Grewal, Jake Hendrix, Will Hunter, Isaac 
Kueber, David Martin, Will Stern			    
					   

COMMENCEMENT DAY AWARDS

Speed Medal			   Ellie Prince
Alumni School Spirit Prize	 Olivia Anderle
US Head of School Award	 Jack Singleton
The Katherine McCracken Davis	 Meghann Scharfenberger 
     Distinguished Teaching Chair
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ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 
BOARD 2017-2018

Megan Hoskins ‘94
President

Alison Chmiel Brehm ‘89 
Vice President

Louisa Rietze Lewandowski ’90 
Treasurer

Nora FitzGerald Meldrum ‘92 
Secretary

Kyle C. Manning '04
Alumni Coordinator

MEMBERS:

Kathy Soskins Abbot ‘90

Nirmesh Agrawal ‘98

Sarah Davis Allen ‘98

Austin Thompson Anderton ‘97

Mark Bowling ‘03

Dana Lucas Collins ‘85

Christopher R. Doyle ‘87

Carey Faversham Goldstein ‘90

Collis Hancock Hillebrand '04

Malcolm Walton Kelly ‘48

Virginia “Sister” Kemp Stites ‘58

Kate Vogt Talamini ‘67

Kitty Edelen Tichenor ‘56

The school year has ended but the Alumni Association is busy 
planning for a board retreat, stocking the Glenmary Shop and 
planning back-to-school alumni events. The school year ended 
with an alumni sponsored senior dinner where Chris Doyle '87 
addressed the senior class and shared stories of his time here 
paving the way for boys. The second Saturday in June, several 
alumni board members spent the morning completing inventory 
in the Glenmary Shop and working on orders for the start of 
school. The Glenmary Shop is the on-campus store where families 
purchase uniform shirts and spirit wear. The shop is run solely by 
alumni volunteers and all proceeds go directly back to support 
Collegiate.
 
The end of the year was also the time we said goodbye to Geoff 
Campbell who has served as the Director of Alumni Engagement 
for the past year. The alumni board had a great opportunity to 
work with him for a year and benefit from his vast knowledge and 
experience gleaned from his 40+ years in education. Geoff truly 
took the position to the next level and we cannot express enough 
our appreciation for his contributions. With Geoff's departure, 
we welcome Kyle Manning '04 on board as the new Alumni 
Coordinator. Kyle began in June and has hit the ground running. 
He’s focused on engaging the alumni community both locally and 
nationally and is looking forward to meeting each of you.
 
Planning for the alumni reunion weekend is in the works, which 
will kick-off on Friday, September 15 with the Alumni Awards and 
Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony held in the new Gretchen Collins 
Rounsavall '35 Black Box Theatre, located in the new Owsley Brown 
Family Performing and Visual Arts Center. We hope you will join 
us to celebrate this year's honorees as well as explore the new 
facilities. A list of the honorees along with a short biography is in 
this issue of The Bulletin.
 
I hope you have a wonderful summer and I look forward to seeing 
you during the 2017-2018 school year!
 
Sincerely,
 
 

A. Megan Hoskins ’94
Alumni Board President

Dear Fellow Alumni,
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The Alumni Association announces its 2017 Alumni Award Winners and Hall of Fame Induction Honoree
The Alumni Association Board is proud to announce the 2017 Alumni Award recipients and the Athletic Hall of Fame 
Inductee: Elizabeth B. Leete ‘50, Distinguished Alumni Award, Leslie Geoghegan, Collegiate Service Award, John 
Austin Clark ‘01, Young Alumni Achievement Award and Courtney Allen MacKinnon ‘93, Athletic Hall of Fame 
Inductee.
 
Join us on September 15, 2017 as we honor these recipients for their outstanding contributions to Louisville Collegiate 
School and the global community.  The awards ceremony will be held on campus in the Gretchen Collins Rounsavall 
'35 Black Box Theatre, located in the Owsley Brown Family Performing and Visual Arts Center.

Congratulations to the following award recipients:

The Alumni Association Announces its 2017 Alumni Award 
Winners and Hall of Fame Induction Honoree

Distinguished Alumni Award Winner
Elizabeth B. Leete ‘50
Elizabeth B. Leete is the senior partner in the Hartford firm of Leete, Kosto & Wizner, 
LLP, which practices exclusively in the field of immigration law. She is an author and 
speaker on immigration, and has led seminars on the subject for the Connecticut 
Bar Association. After graduating from Louisville Collegiate School, she earned 
her B.A. degree at Wellesley College and received her J. D. degree from University 
of Connecticut with highest honors, where she was Administrative Editor of the 
Connecticut Law Review. She is a former Law Clerk at the Connecticut Supreme 
Court, and is a member and past Chair of the Connecticut Chapter of the American 
Immigration Lawyers Association. 
 
She has practiced immigration law since 1980. In 2016 she was selected for inclusion 
in the History of Women in the Legal Profession Video Project of the Connecticut Bar Foundation. In 1980 she and two 
friends started the largest all-woman law firm in Connecticut (it only took three people to be largest). She has been 
listed in Best Lawyers since 2010 and was named Best Immigration Lawyer of the Year, Hartford Connecticut, in 2011; 
on Avvo Lawyers she has had a Superb Listing since 2009; she has been listed in Super Lawyers from 2011 to 2013, 
and has held the Martindale-Hubbell AV preeminent rating since 1999. She is proud of having made it possible for 
hundreds of people born abroad to live and work in the United States, thus continuing the tradition of immigration 
which brought all our own ancestors here.

Collegiate Service Award
Leslie Geoghegan
 
Leslie Geoghegan’s professional career has spanned almost twenty-five years in 
information technology, operations improvement, strategic planning, management 
consulting, project management and finance at General Electric, Cybernetics & 
Systems, PricewaterhouseCoopers and Norton Healthcare.
 
Leslie has utilized her professional experience to serve the local community for the 
last fifteen years, especially in the areas of fundraising, visioning, strategic planning 
and financial oversight. She has served in significant leadership positions, including 
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board chair, on the boards of Louisville Collegiate School, Lexington Theological Seminary and Beargrass Christian 
Church.  She is one of the founders of the St. Matthews Farmers Market. She is a former treasurer of the City of Druid 
Hills, participated with the Creativity and Connectivity Teams of VisionLouisville and served on the PARC Board of 
Commissioners.  She currently serves on the Louisville Arena Authority Board, University of Kentucky Women & 
Philanthropy Leadership Council and the World Affairs Council of Kentucky/Southern Indiana Board of Directors.
 
Over the last fifteen years, Leslie has assumed the following roles at Collegiate: Construction Project Manager (2015 
– 2017), Chair, Construction Project Management Committee (2015 – 2017) Chair, Interior Design Committee (2016 
– 2017) President, Board of Trustees (2012 – 2014) Vice President, Board of Trustees (2010 – 2012), Secretary, Board 
of Trustees (2008 – 2010), Chair, Strategic Planning Committee (2010 – 2012), Chair, Second Century at Collegiate 
(2C2) Task Force (2010), Chair, Development Committee (2008 – 2010), Co-Chair, Development Committee (2007 – 
2008), Professional Development – NAIS Conference (2011, 2012, 2013), Member, Second Century Campaign (SCC) 
Committee (2013 – 2017), Member, Executive Committee (2008 – 2014), Member, Buildings & Grounds Committee 
(2011 – 2014) Member, Committee on Trustees (2010 – 2014), Member, Strategic Planning Committee (2009 – 2014), 
Member, Finance Committee (2005 – 2014), Member, Development Committee (2005 – 2010), Trustee (2005 – 2014), 
Chair, 2004 Collecting Dinner and Auctions (2003-2004).

Young Alumni Achievement Award
John Austin Clark ‘01

Director of Music and keyboardist, John Austin Clark ‘01, serves as founding 
Producing Artistic Director for Bourbon Baroque,​ ​a not-for-profit​ ​chamber 
orchestra established in the Summer of 2007 that performs the music of the 
Baroque on period instruments.​ The ensemble varies in size based on a given 
program,  performing both chamber music to full operatic spectacles throughout 
the year in a variety of venues.​ ​Now in its 11th season, Bourbon Baroque has 
earned national​ ​acclaim for its collaborative projects with other inter-related arts​ ​
partnerships including Kentucky Opera, Louisville Youth Choir, Squallis Puppeteers, 
Moving Collective, and Empire City​ ​Men's Chorus of Manhattan.​ ​This past season 
included appearances​ ​in Louisville, Kentucky,​ ​Naples, Florida and New York. Each ​
Thanksgiving, Bourbon Baroque presents Kentucky's​ ​only full-length production of 
Handel's Messiah on period instruments – a​ ​Louisville holiday tradition now in its fifth year.​ 
 
Austin received his collegiate training at Oberlin Conservatory of Music (B.M.) in music education and 
at McGill University (M.M.) in harpsichord performance. In addition to his administrative responsibilities 
with Bourbon​ ​Baroque,​ ​Austin​ ​operates a private piano studio, is an active accompanist and vocal 
coach and directs musical theatre and opera including work with Seton Hall University (South Orange, 
New Jersey), CenterStage (Louisville, Kentucky), Music Theater of Louisville (Louisville, Kentucky), 
Pandora Theater (Louisville, Kentucky) and Gulfshore Playhouse 
(Naples, Florida). He performs regularly with Catacoustic Consort 
(Cincinnati, Ohio) and Galileo's Daughters (New York, New York) 
among others. Additionally,​ ​Austin​ ​will make his professional 
recording debut this Summer with the Naxos/Centaur label in 
a premier recording of the choral music of Mexican Baroque 
composer Antonio Juanas. He​ ​recently was awarded funding 
from The Kentucky​ ​Center​​ Governor's School for the Arts (GSA) 
Toyota Alumni Fund which will go toward an apprenticeship with 
harpsichord builder Yves Beaupré​ ​of Montréal, Québec. Austin 
proudly calls Louisville home and prefers​ ​dry reds, spicy ryes and 
floral whites.

ADDRESS CHANGE?

Keep us informed of changes in your 
address and contact information so that 
Collegiate can continue to share the news 
and upcoming Alumni events with you!

Contact Kyle Manning '04: at
kmanning@loucol.com or 502.479.0345.
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Athletic Hall of Fame Induction
Courtney Allen MacKinnon ‘93
Courtney Allen MacKinnon graduated from Louisville Collegiate School in 1993. 
She played on the girls’ varsity tennis team from 7th grade through graduation, win-
ning the State Girls Singles title in 1992 as a junior. She earned a full athletic schol-
arship to the University of Kentucky and played Division I tennis all 4 years. She was 
the team captain at UK in 1996 and 1997 and earned NCAA Academic All-American 
status in 1997. 
 
Since graduation, Courtney has been involved in a number of organizations and has 
worked in real estate, banking and healthcare. In 2008 she became a Business First 
“40 Under 40” award winner as well as a Leadership Louisville Graduate. She also was 
a member of the Junior League of Louisville for many years and served as President 
from 2008 to 2009. Courtney currently lives in Pittsburgh, PA with her husband and two boys and works in healthcare 
recruitment as a Strategic Sourcing Specialist for WK Advisors.

 
Each year, Louisville Collegiate School honors its legacies. Legacies are seniors 
whose parents and/or grandparents graduated from Collegiate. 

WILLIAM TATE AUSTIN 
Ellen Spalding Tate 1950, Grandmother
Lisa Tate Austin 1987, Mother

ELLIOTT ALTSHELER JAY
Eve Altsheler Jay 1952, Grandmother

EDWARD TOWNES GOOD
Courtney Townes Good 1989, Mother

DONALD WILLIAM DOYLE
Christopher R. Doyle 1987, FatherC

LA
SS

 O
F 

20
17

 L
EG

A
C

IE
S

14       The Bulletin  | Summer 2017  |  loucol.com



      The Bulletin  |  Summer 2017  |  loucol.com     15

Alums Work Together to Better Education in Cambodia
By Keaton Price ’12
 
For many alums, friendships made at Collegiate continue long past graduation. 
Not only do these relationships go on to blossom in Louisville but in many cases 
they also span the globe. This past April, Kate Talamini ‘67 shared with us a story 
featuring two classmates, Kris Paradis ‘67 and Bessie Snyder Tyrrell ‘62, who 
now collaborate to provide better education for children in Southeast Asia. 
 
During her time at Collegiate, Kris Paradis began writing poetry as an eighth 
grader and many of her early poems were published in the Transcript. Her love 
of writing and literature continued through college and graduate school where 
she wrote a creative thesis for her Masters degree. She began writing children's 
books in 2015 with "If God Could See Me Now!".

 
For Kris, "My process is simple really. The poem comes first 
and then I develop a storyboard with an image concept for 
each stanza. Illustrator Audrey Heffner and I have worked 
together for many years and she has a wonderful, whimsical 
style that is perfect for these books… Each book is a lesson 
designed to help children have a more intimate relationship 
with our Creator. ‘Hi God! It's Joe!’ is a conversation with God 
that continues through one entire day in the life of a six-year-
old."
 

Though she started with books crafted for her grandchildren, Kris’ stories soon 
caught the eye of friend Elsie Tyrrell Atherton ’67, who passed along a copy to 
her brother Jamie Tyrrell and his wife Bessie.
 
James and Bessie then took Kris’ book to Southeast Asia where, Bessie explained, 
“Each year Jamie and I go to Cambodia, Jamie teaches at a Bible college in a 
town called Kampong Chhnang, and we both teach English. Cambodia has a sad 
and tragic past, the country is one of the poorest on the planet and anyone there 
who can speak even a little English has a chance of a better life.”
 
Bessie went on to share, “The school is remarkable; it is funded by a consortium 
of Christians from Korea doing God’s work, God’s way. In translation that means 
in one of the most corrupt countries in the world they have refused to pay bribes 
to anyone to further their school. They were sold the land for the school multiple 
times; they were denied services and have had many trials. The school is now a 
thriving Christian institution, serving children of all faiths in Kampong Chhnang. 
They add a new classroom each year and those same corrupted officials who 
expected bribes but didn’t get them, send their children to this amazing school.”
 
After introducing the book to students in Cambodia, Bessie saw that the stories 
were a huge hit. “The teachers, the principal, the head of the school curriculum, 
the students were all pleased with [the] book and saw in it a way to help children 
talk to God, as well as a way to strengthen their English language skills.” 
 
It is the strong friendships that begin at Collegiate that create a lasting bond 
over time. As you can see, this bond made a difference to students in Cambodia. 
Another reason why Collegiate is such a wonderful place!

A L U M N I  P R O F I L E

Kris Paradis '67 and her grandchildren.

Bessie Snyder Tyrrell ‘62 and her 
husband James in Cambodia.

Students in Cambodia listening to 
the book.



CLASS NOTES
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1979
Jane Metcalfe, co-founder of 
WIRED Magazine, was recently 
featured at the inaugural 
Northwestern Medill Media Mixer 
event at Northwestern University, 
San Francisco where she spoke 
about her time with WIRED as 
well as her next venture, NEO.LIFE, 
which covers the neo-biological 
revolution. 

1987
Sarah Farlee Benson was named 
Sun Valley Idaho’s Woman of the 
Year. Benson has worked tirelessly 
for years to see to completion the 
construction of a local ice rink. 
She is Executive Director of Hailey 
Ice, for which she has spent years 
helping fundraise to build the 
Campion Ice House. 

1996
Abraham Levitan is the owner 
and founder of Piano Power, a 
musical instruction powerhouse 
that has found tremendous success 
in Chicago. His curriculum mixes 
fundamentals, collaborative 
original compositions, classical 
repertoire, and the latest hits from 
top-forty radio. A graduate of Yale 
University, Abraham has studied 
piano since 1984. 

2006
David Knopf was featured on 
the Forbes “30 under 30” list. He 
is partner at 3G Capital, and is 
currently working at Kraft-Heinz 
as Vice President in charge of the 
Planters nuts brand. 

2010
Harvey Fulton was recently 
admitted to the PhD program 
in aerospace engineering at the 
University of Texas at Austin. 

2011
LeAnna Jones celebrated the 
birth of her son James Christopher 
Richardson II on February 6, 2017. 
James’ two siblings Analeigh and 
Krystan also welcomed their baby 
brother. Congrats to LeAnna and 
her family! 

Peter Fulton and Alex Sisk  are 
both in advanced Naval training 
in Pensacola, Florida. Peter begins 
flight school in Corpus Christi, 
Texas in May. 

2013
Former Collegiate lacrosse 
players Gus Burge and Jack 
Stevenson ’16, a Transylvania 
University senior and freshman 
respectively, helped their team 
to an undefeated conference 
schedule, and 14-3 record 
overall. This season marks 
the first time in the lacrosse 
program’s five-year history that 
the team is headed to the NCAA 
Tournament. 

2016
Reagan Campbell  recently 
had her designs featured at 
the KMAC Couture V show and 
Alisha Gordon was the model 
who wore Reagan’s design. 

Jane Metcalfe '79 David Knopf ’06 James Christopher
Richardson II '35

Reagan Campbell ’16 and 
Alisha Gordon ’16

Jack Stevenson '16, Gus Burge '13 and their teammates.
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Class of 1967: 50th Reunion

On Friday, June 2, the Class of 1967 gathered together on the Louisville Collegiate School campus to kick 
off the celebration of their 50th Class reunion weekend.  Project Manager Leslie Geoghegan, led the group 
on a tour of the new Dan & Frances Street Learning Commons, Owsley Brown Family Performing and Visual 
Arts Center and the Thornton Family Dining Commons. They were given an update on Collegiate by Head of 
School, Dr. James Calleroz White. Alumnae from the Class of 1967 traveled from as far as Montana to reunite 
for a weekend of festivities. A special thank you to Elsie Atherton, Gretchen Clark, Ward Tabler and Kate 
Talamini for coordinating this great reunion.

In Memoriam:

John Christopher Disman '89
Sally Marshall Gregory '71 

Mary K. Holt '50

Reunion Toolkit Now Available

Getting ready to plan your 5, 10, 25 or even 50-year reunion? Our alumni 
office has put together a reunion toolkit that has everything you need to 
start planning a wonderful reunion event, or even a reunion weekend. 
These events are a great opportunity to return to Louisville, catch up with 
old friends and see firsthand all of the changes at Collegiate. If you are 
interested in putting together a reunion for your class, please contact Kyle 
Manning at kmanning@loucol.com. 

(Left to Right) Courtney Marshall Hikes, Kris Paradis, Elsie Tyrrell Atherton, Jo Anne 
Williams Fischer, Marty Ormsby, Gretchen Rounsavall Clark, Mary Kent Brown 
Dabney, Adelaide Miller Rowe, Kate Vogt Talamini, Jean Marie Cary, Ward Hillerich 
Tabler and Kit O'Bannon Llewellyn



18       The Bulletin  |  Summer 2017  |  loucol.com

A L U M N I  N E W S

Welcome Back!

Please join us in welcoming 
Kyle Manning ’04 back to 
Collegiate in his new role as the 
Alumni Coordinator. Manning 
brings a willingness to work 
hard, experience in fundraising 
and, perhaps most importantly 
a true appreciation for what it 
means to be a Collegiate alum. 
A graduate of Sewanee - The 
University of the South, he 
has focused the first 10 years 
of his work life on politics and 
finance. He is looking forward 
to building an alumni office that 
meets the needs of this vitally 
important and growing constituency. Don’t be surprised 
to see him coaching soccer this fall! Manning is married to 
fellow alum Emma Lambertus Manning '04. 

Kyle is looking forward to meeting and working with the 
alumni. He can be reached at kmanning@loucol.com or 
502.479.0345.

ALUMNI CALENDAR
OF EVENTS

Alumni Association Board Meeting
Saturday, August 19 

Details to come

Alumni Association Awards and
Hall of Fame Induction 

Friday, September 15, 2017
Gretchen Collins Rounsavall '35 Black 

Box Theatre
6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

Sarah Metry Najjar ‘89 Art
Gallery Dedication

Saturday, September 16, 2017
Owsley Brown Family Performing

and Visual Arts Center
5:00 - 7:00 p.m.

Holiday Program
Friday, December 15, 2017

11:00 a.m.
Mary Rodes Lannert Athletic Center

Make plans to join us at these local events!

GLENMARY SHOP

Stop by the Glenmary Shop to purchase embroidered polos, physical education uniforms and spiritwear. 

BACK-TO-SCHOOL SALE HOURS		  SCHOOL YEAR HOURS
August 14, 5:30 - 8:00 p.m.			   Mondays and Wednesdays:
August 16, 12:00 - 4:00 p.m.			   2:00 – 4:00 p.m.
August 17, 9:00 a.m. - 4:00p.m.		  Tuesdays and Thursdays:
August 18, 9:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m.		  7:45 a.m. – 9:00 a.m.
August 19, 9:00 - 11:00 a.m.

We are conveniently located in Alumni Hall in the Upper School and 
open during morning carpool two days a week and during afternoon 
carpool two days a week. The Glenmary Shop remains the only retail 
store that donates its profits to Louisville Collegiate School. It is volun-
teer run and operated by the Alumni Association.
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Alumni Present:
Kathy Soskins Abbott ’90, Chenoweth Stites Allen ‘88, Sarah Davis Allen ‘98, Austin Thompson Anderton ‘97, Ceci Conway 
Boden ‘85, Alison Chmiel Brehm ‘89, Sarah Van Winkle Campbell ‘62, Chenault McClure Conway ‘59, Brian D. Cook ‘94, Robyn 
Metcalf Cook ‘91, Amy Clemmens Cory ‘80, Hilda Gudmundsson Davis ‘69, Laura Dunbar ‘80A, David B. English ‘92, Carey 
Faversham Goldstein ‘90, Courtney Townes Good ‘90, Andrea Bouchillon Grant ‘89, Mary Collis Hancock ‘46, Barbara Brown 
Hardy ‘48, Krissy Davis Higgins ‘95, Megan Hoskins ‘94, Sarah Carr Hunter ‘75A, Gray Friedberg Isaacs ‘56, David Johnson ‘93, 
Deedee Mahon Jordan ‘65, Louisa Rietze Lewandowski ‘90, Claire Davidson Masick ‘97, Julie Stratton Middleton ‘82, Sarah 
Dunbar Parker ‘83A, Melissa Kelly Sealey ‘96, Missy Dorval Stevens ‘76A, Virginia “Sister” Kemp Stites ‘58, Elizabeth Post Zalk-
ind ‘03

Students Present:
Bella Sealey, Jamesson Allen, Emmy Bird, Jada Johnson, Annie Martin, Halle Schuster, Amelia Cook, Jack Fidler, Lilla Holland, 
Owsley Holland, James Thornton, Boone Van Winkle, Jack Anderton, Mary Brehm, Canon Farrer, Hayes Farrer, Katla Higgins, 
William Jones, Layla Lococo, Wilson Masick, Margaret Schulte, Brady Sealey, Ryan Age, Davis Allen, Holden Beckett, Eliza 
Bird, Jude Hoskins-Harris, Rheagan Johnson, Claire Lococo, Eliza Martin, Isabela Nibur, Bella Zamanian, Jackson Higgins, 
Andrew Hoffmann, Cora Holland, Emmeline Meldrum, Mary Sterling Anderton, Charles Barzun, Anna Cook, Sally Goldstein, 
Charlie Hancock, Will Hellmann, Clara Hudson, Eliza Lewandowski, Eva Martin, Abigail Meldrum, Ella Schulte, Grace Thorn-
ton, Henry Thornton, Lili Zamanian, Elliott Abbott, Parker Beneke, Elise Goldstein, Georgia Good, Jack Hoskins-Harris, Will 
Isaacs, Alice Lococo, Shanti Satran, Stites Allen, Gus Boden, Alex Brehm, Annabelle Davis, Samuel Hancock, Elizabeth Hell-
mann, Smith Lewandowski, Ben Prince, Afton Putney, Molly Stevens, Eleanor Barzun, Hudson Good, Jack Isaacs, Sam Parker, 
Anne Prince, Nate Schmidt, Elizabeth Stites, Rudy Vogt, Eli Allen, Caroline Brehm, Hadley Cory, Caroline Doyle, Grace English, 
Carter Jay, Sascha Post, Owsley Robinson, Grayson Schroering, Kate Severtson, Grady Stevens, William Stevens, Harrison 
Stites, Nick Zanchi, Tate Austin, William Doyle, Townes Good, Jacob Hoffmann, Will Hunter, Ellie Jay, Ellie Prince

A L U M N I  N E W S

A L U M N I
C O N N E C T I O N
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Eighth Grade Breakfast: (Left to Right, Standing) Stites Allen, Daniel Greenberg, Andrew Adams, Ashby Howard, 
Noah Sirchio, Davis Blythe and Ben Prince. (Left to Right, Sitting) Sam Hancock and Eli Beck



Corporate Partnership Program
Started in 2014, the Corporate Partnership 
Program allows companies to enter into a year-
long partnership with Louisville Collegiate School 
that supports both the school and their business.

We sincerely appreciate our 2016-17 Corporate 
Partners. These Corporate Partners have become 
an integral part of our operational funding and 
the life of the school. This support is vital to 
programs that make our students stand out.

For more information on the program, please 
contact Mandy Helton at 502.292.4059. 

P L A T I N U M  S P O N S O R

G O L D  S P O N S O R S

B L U E  S P O N S O R S

W H I T E  S P O N S O R S
Foxhollow Farm

Hilliard Lyons

Sterling G. Thompson Co
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CORPORATE PARTNER PROFILE

Republic Bank is a local community bank, and we feel 
that it is important to give back to the communities 
where our customers and colleagues live and work. 
We embrace our responsibility as a community 
business, and the opportunity to create more resilient 
and sustainable communities through not just our 
dollars but also volunteer hours. In 2016, Republic 
Bank donated money to over 500 organizations in 
Kentucky, Indiana, Ohio, Tennessee and Florida. In 
addition, our Republic Bank associates opened their 
hearts and shared their time with nearly 14,000 
service hours to many different organizations. 
Republic Bank is proud to include Collegiate School as 
one of the organizations that we sponsor throughout 
the year. It is important to support our local schools 
to help improve their educational facilities, enhance 
the overall learning experience of students, and help 
prepare students for college and beyond. We believe 
that our communities are stronger when we support 
one another. At Republic Bank, we hope that by giving 
back we ultimately make someone’s life a little easier.

SAVE THE DATE

Snowman Stampede
Saturday, December 2, 2017

The Gala
Saturday, February 24, 2018

If you are interested in volunteering to help plan these 
exciting community fundraising events, contact Ange 
Chatham, Events and Advancement Coordinator at 

achatham@loucol.com or 502.479.0376.
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CAMPAIGN GOALS:
$20 Million Comprehensive
•	 $3M Annual Fund (AF15-AF19)
•	 $3M Endowment
•	 $14M Facilities
              - Two new facilities
             - 50,000 square feet
             - Completely unified campus

Library Demolished $15.1 RAISED!
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March 2016 August 2016 Summer 2017

Transforming our Futu
re

.

Cele
brating our Past.

Facilities Goal - $14M
Funds Remaining: $4.6M

1

Visual Arts

2

The Makery (complete)
Library | Research | Centers for Excellence

Dining
Performing Arts

Campus June 2017
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Completion of Construction! $20M RAISED!
Collegiate completes largest 

campaign in history.

Honoring William M. Street '09H
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Summer 2017 August 2017 June 2019

Louisville Collegiate School is pleased to announce 
that Trustee Emeritus and Honorary Second Century 
Campaign Committee Chair William May Street ’09H, 
was recently honored by the School at the May 2017 
gathering of Former Trustees. 

As President of Collegiate’s Board of Trustees for four 
years beginning in 1997, Bill oversaw the acquisition 
of several properties and the preparation for the 
Leap Without Bounds Campaign that funded the 
construction of Willig Hall and the new Upper School. 
During his second tenure as Board President from 2004 
to 2006, he also served as Interim Head of School for a 
short period of time at the beginning of the 2005-2006 
school year.  As Collegiate begins its second century, 
Bill currently serves as chair of the Honorary Campaign 
Committee for the associated campaign.

Regardless of title or role, Bill has demonstrated that 
true leadership is about shared vision, collective 
direction and collaborative achievement. Bill’s 
leadership is defined not by engagement, collaboration, 
generosity and kindness. His legacy exemplifies the 
application of the character cornerstones in daily life, 
and his leadership will forever serve as an inspiring 
example for all Collegiate students and graduates.

Louisville Collegiate School plans to honor Bill Street 
in three ways:

•	 A permanent installation is being commissioned 
bearing his likeness and will be placed amidst the 
facilities he helped to build.

•	 The Head of School position will also be designated the 
William M. Street Leadership Chair in perpetuity.

•	 The school will expand leadership programming, 
culminating in the William M. Street Leadership Awards 
that will honor a Lower School, Middle School and 
Upper School student each spring. As the current 
William M. Street Leadership Chair, Head of School Dr. 
Calleroz White will collaborate with faculty in the 2017-
18 school year on the development of the criteria and 
selection process.

Campus June 2017
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R E T U R N S E R V I C E R E Q U E S T E D

Do you know someone who might be interested in Collegiate?
If so, invite them to visit our campus this fall at our Open House events!
  
Open House - Family Events
October 24, 2017	 Lower School Open House - See Students in Action	 8:30 a.m.- Noon
October 29, 2017	 JK-12, All School Open House & Academic Showcase	 1:00 - 4:00 p.m.
November 9, 2017	 Middle & Upper School Open House - See Students in Action	 8:30 a.m.- Noon
April 19, 2018		  JK-12, All School Open House & Arts Showcase		  8:30 a.m.- Noon
 
Information Night - Parent Events
Why Middle School Matters Night
All 5th grade parents are invited (current and prospective)
Thursday, October 26, 6:30 - 8:00 p.m., Speed Commons in the Middle School
 
Why High School Matters Night
All 7th and 8th grade parents are invited (current and prospective)
Thursday, November 2, 6:30 - 8:00 p.m., Davis Commons in the Upper School 

Contact Muffy Sattich, Admission Coordinator, at 502.479.0378 or email msattich@loucol.com
to schedule a tour. Visit loucol.com/admission for more information.


